APPLICATION: MM 21-1222
ZHM HEARING DATE: November 15, 2021
BOCC MEETING DATE: N/A

CASE REVIEWER: J. Brian Grady

This application has been withdrawn.

Zoning
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. Jl Briah Grady
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From: GBMM Land Use

To: Medrano, Maricela; Truett Gardner
Cc: GBMM Land Use; Grady, Brian; Lenagala, Sisira; Timoteo, Rosalina; Odell, Clare; Sanchez, Silvia
Subject: RE: MM 21-1222
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:41:28 AM
Attachments: image005.png
image006.png

External email: Use caution when clicking on links and attachments from outside sources.
Good morning,

On behalf of our client, RV Retailer Florida Real Estate, LLC and Tampa Electric
Company, we are writing tfo withdraw the application for the Minor Modification
application referenced above, which is scheduled to be heard on, November 15, 2021.
Furthermore, please issue a refund for any and all application fees that have been
paid to date.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, feel free to
contact our office.

Megan Smith

0:(813) 221-1584
E: msmith@gbmmlaw.com
Gardner Brewer
Martinez-Monfort 400 N. Ashley Dr.
Ste. 1100
Tampa, FL 33602
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The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It is not intended for transmission
to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the
sender that you received the message in error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding
message is solely for the benefit of the Gardner Brewer Martinez-Monfort, P.A. client(s) represented by the Firm in the particular
matter that is the subject of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party.

Internal Revenue Service regulations require that certain types of written advice include a disclaimer. To the extent the preceding
message contains advice relating to a Federal tax issue, unless expressly stated otherwise the advice is not intended or written to
be used, and it cannot be used by the recipient or any other taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding Federal tax penalties, and was
not written to support the promotion or marketing of any transaction or matter discussed herein.

From: Medrano, Maricela <MedranoM@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 2:07 PM

To: Truett Gardner <TGardner@gbmmlaw.com>

Cc: GBMM Land Use <landuse@gbmmlaw.com>; Grady, Brian <GradyB@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>;
Lenagala, Sisira <LenagalaS@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Timoteo, Rosalina
<TimoteoR@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>; Odell, Clare <OdellCl@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Sanchez, Silvia
<sanchezs@epchc.org>

Subject: RE: MM 21-1222

Good afternoon Truett,
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